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First meeting of the Withdrawal Agreement Joint Committee 
  
The first meeting of the Withdrawal Agreement Joint Committee will take place on 30 March               
2020 by remote means. 
  
The meeting will be co-chaired by the Chancellor of the Duchy of Lancaster, Rt Hon Michael                
Gove MP and Vice-President of the European Commission, Maroš Šefčovič. 
  
The agenda will include four items: 

  
1. Introduction and opening remarks from co-chairs 
2. UK/EU Updates on implementation of the Withdrawal Agreement 
3. Tasks and responsibilities of the Specialised Committees 
4. AOB 

 
The UK Delegation will include: 
  

●​      ​Chancellor of the Duchy of Lancaster, Rt Hon Michael Gove MP 
●​      ​The Paymaster General, Rt Hon Penny Mordaunt MP 

 
 

 

This statement has also been made in the House of Lords: HLWSXXX 

 

https://www.parliament.uk/biographies/commons/michael-gove/1571

